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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2012 10:12 AM
To: 'PDKing0000@aol.com'
Cc: steven.carmack@pdenviro.com
Subject: RE: Question Regarding Snow Cleaners Well Sampling Schedule

Hello Paul and Steve, 
 
Performing groundwater sampling in December 2012 following the existing schedule of second and fourth quarter 
monitoring events is acceptable.  Therefore, the schedule for report submittal should be revised to 60 days following the 
completion of groundwater sampling in December 2012. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
 

From: PDKing0000@aol.com [mailto:PDKing0000@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2012 11:05 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: steven.carmack@pdenviro.com 
Subject: Question Regarding Snow Cleaners Well Sampling Schedule 
 
Hi Jerry, 
  
Groundwater extraction began at the site in the beginning of September 2012.  However, flow rates were substantially 
less than 1 gpm because the water level dropped to near the bottom of the extraction well where the pump is located.  We 
have requested that EBMUD extend the duration of the discharge permit to be year-round. 
  
The BAAQMD permit has been delayed based on a lack of funds.  We have now received a check for the BAAQMD 
permit fees and are waiting for the BAAQMD to complete review of the re-submitted permit application followed by their 
issuing an invoice so that we can send the permit application fees.  The BAAQMD is now estimating approximately 60 
days to process the permit application. 
  
We last sampled the wells at Snow Cleaners in June 2012, and are presently scheduled to sample them in December 
2012. 
  
However, review of your 11/26/12 letter suggests that perhaps the next well sampling event should occur in the first 
quarter of 2013.  Please let me know if the next well sampling event should be in December 2012 or in the first quarter of 
2013.  Thank you! 
  
Paul   
  
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
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(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 


